
 
  
 
PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE 

  
 
Date:         August 2, 2025                                      
 
To:            Benmiller Drinking Water System 
_______________________________________________ 
  
 

Please note:  this notice is not the result of detected bacteria in the water, but is only a 
precautionary measure. 

 
Due to replacement of a water line there will be a loss of pressure. Due to this loss of pressure we 
are required to issue a precautionary boil water notice.   
 

 
Please take the following precautions: 
 
BOIL your water at a rolling boil for at least ONE MINUTE before using it to: 
� drink 
� gargle, brush your teeth or rinse dentures 
� wash fruits, vegetables or other food 
� make ice, juices, puddings or other mixes 
� make baby food or formula 
 
You may also use bottled water instead of boiled water for the above-mentioned uses. 
Washing, bathing, showering, laundry, dishwashing can be carried out as usual. 
 
This precautionary Boil Water Notice will be in effect until the water has been sampled and 
tested as free from bacteria.  Results may take several days.  

 
 

              You will be notified when the Boil Water Notice is lifted. 
 

 
 

 
 
Veolia Water                               519-524-6583 
On-Call cell                                 519-524-0030 
Huron Perth Public Health       888-221-2133 
VEOLIA WATER CANADA, Goderich Water Treatment Plant,       
P. O. Box 185, 100 Cove Rd., Goderich, Ont. Canada N7A 3Z2 
Tel (519) 524-6583 Fax (519) 524-9358 
 www.Veoliawaterna.com 
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